
 

Practical information 
Registration desk 

Make sure you visit the registration desk. You will not only receive your badge, but also a little gift from us 

to you! 

 

Opening hours: 

Monday 

12.15 – 13.00 

15.30 – 15.45 

 

Tuesday 

08.15 – 08.40 

10.30 – 10.45 

Bus van der Valk Breukelen: 
The bus going to the “van der Valk” hotel will leave at Nyenrode on Monday around 21.00. You can find the 

bus at parking lot C, straight on when you leave the Nyenrode building. On Tuesday the departure time 

from the hotel is 08.15. 

Public transport: 
There are multiple options to travel to the conference venue (Nyenrode University, Breukelen). We 

encourage you to travel by public transportation and enjoy the views when you do so.  

 

Traveling from Amsterdam Schiphol 

Take the train going to Venlo and transfer at Amsterdam Bijlmer ArenA onto the train going to Rotterdam 

Central. After 15 minutes you will arrive at Breukelen station. Here you can either take bus 120 (going to 

Utrecht Central), which stops next to Nyenrode or take a healthy 30 minute walk.  

 

Traveling from Utrecht Central 

If you are traveling via Utrecht Central station you can either travel with bus 120 (to Amsterdam) which will 

stop next to Nyenrode. Or take the train to Breukelen, which will arrive after two stops at Breukelen station. 

Here you can either take bus 120 (going to Utrecht Central), which stops next to Nyenrode or take a healthy 

30 minute walk. 

 

Make sure you check your travel plans on the day of arrival via NS.nl or 9292.nl. 
 
Traveling by car 
If you do plan to visit the conference by car, the address is Straatweg 25, Breukelen (the Netherlands). You 

can park your car on parking area A+B, it’s a short walk (+/- 1min) to the “De Rooij Building” where you will 

find us behind the registration desk. 

https://foundationforauditingresearch.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ce6615e55bc052a7441071986&id=ef7067469b&e=acd67361ad
https://foundationforauditingresearch.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ce6615e55bc052a7441071986&id=103c066a6b&e=acd67361ad


 
 

The venue 

Nyenrode Business University is situated on a 60 hectare estate. The rich history of the estate and its Castle 

goes back to the thirteenth century. You can still see many historic features in and around the Castle, even 

though it was damaged and restored several times over the centuries. On the estate you will find many 

sights and monuments, such as the Rosarium, the Koetshuis and our Menagerie. Make sure you take a walk 

around the estate when you visit the 2024 FAR Conference. 

 

Questions? 

Do you have any questions regarding the Conference? We’re here to help in any way we can. Feel free to 

contact us via info@foundationforauditingresearch.org 

 

Excited to welcome you 24 & 25 June 2024! 

mailto:info@foundationforauditingresearch.org

